Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall Extension
Argyll Street
London
WC1H 8N]
September 18, 2015

Dear Sir or Madam:
ST PANCRAS CHAMBERS - APPLICATION FOR LISTED BUILDING CONSENT

Please find enclosed my application for listed building consent for the installation of
secondary glazing in my apartment in St Pancras Chambers.

The application follows, and is further to, the building’s group Application
2010/6170/L for which consent was granted on 10t Juanuary 2011. The secondary
glazing works outlined in that application were completed and helped with the
noise issues we were experiencing previously. The original planning application
filed by Selectaglaze didn’t include permissions for the bay windows we have and so
we never installed secondary glazing on those windows.

My partner and I have recently had a child and it has made us concerned about the
amount of air and noise pollution we get from Euston Road, which our bay windows
face directly onto. We also lose a lot of heat through these windows. So we are now
seeking permission to install an almost identical secondary glazing solution on these
remaining windows.

As before we will make sure the secondary glazing installed in the way most
sensitive to the building. The designs proposed mirror the intricacy of the bay
window architecture so that no sight lines are affected. We hope this provides an
acceptable solution.

All best wishes

Lily Cole





